
 

 

 

 

 

The DMHAS DDaP website requires Microsoft Internet Explorer 11 Browser to render correctly. As of June 15th, 
2022, Internet Explorer 11 is no longer supported by Microsoft. Therefore, DMHAS requires all users to access the 
DDaP Website using Microsoft Edge with Internet Explore Mode enabled. 

Users can self-configure Microsoft Edge with Internet Explore Mode enabled for the DDaP Website. Note: Users 
should check with their I.T. dept. to confirm they are not centrally managing Microsoft Edge, if so the I.T. Dept. 
should configure Internet Explorer mode for the End User.  

Below is a step-by-step guide on how to configure your web browser for DDaP to function properly. The errors 
caused by configuration issue are among the most widely reported errors PNP users encounter. 
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Still have Questions? Please contact:  

Liz Feder, LMFT at Elizabeth.feder@ct.gov 
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